
 

 

 

 

About Procurement Notices 
The World Bank finances about US$ 15 billion worth of procurements annually across 132 client 

countries. Procurements range from simple and routine goods and services to complex major 

infrastructure projects. Client countries are required to publish procurement notices for 

procurements subject to open international competition in the local press and the UN 

Development Business (UNDB). The World Bank also publishes these notices on its website to 

make them available to wider audiences, including suppliers, contractors, consultants, civil 

society, and other interested parties. The two main types of notices are procurement 

opportunities and contract awards. 

 
The new Procurement Notices Alerts Subscription service 
The World Bank has launched a new procurement notices alerts subscription service that 

enables interested parties to subscribe for notices for products and services in countries of 

interest and receive an email notification whenever a relevant procurement notice is published 

on the World Bank Website. This service enables users to access these notifications without 

having to regularly monitor the World Bank website to seek for new notices. This service is 

provided free of charge.  

 
How to subscribe 
To subscribe, follow the steps below:  

1. Go to https://alerts.worldbank.org/  

2. Register as a “new user” or log in as an “existing user” 

3. Select “Procurement Notices” 

4. Select countries and products/services of interest  

5. Save the alert. 

Once the subscription is completed, users will receive an email notification upon the 

publication of procurement opportunities and contract awards for the selected 

products/services in the selected countries. 
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